
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  - AMENDED 
 
Carroll County Regional Solid Waste Management District is accepting proposals for the transfer of solid 
waste from its Transfer Station, located at 1106 Industrial Dr, Berryville, AR., to an approved landfill for 
the disposal of solid waste.  
 
 This proposal has been published to gather bids for the transfer of solid waste from the Carroll 
County Regional Solid Waste Management District Transfer Station. Please submit bids by June 25, 2025. 
 
 Carroll County Regional Solid Waste Management District will accept proposals for the transfer 
of solid waste at 706 South Main, Berryville, AR, until 2:00 p.m. on June 25, 2025. All proposals shall 
contain the following:  
 

1. A price per load to transfer all solid waste from the Carroll County Regional Solid Waste 
Management District transfer station to the approved landfill.  

2. A list of any landfills to which solid waste will be taken to. 
3. Proof of liability insurance or surety bond for 5 million. 
4. A list of any fines, consent orders, violations, or other corrective actions that the company is 

currently involved in that are being brought by any Federal, State, County, or other 
Governmental agency.  
 

Carroll County Regional Solid Waste Management District will evaluate all proposals based on the 
following criteria: 

1. Overall Costs 
2. Company Experience 
3. References 
4. Proposal professionalism and quality 

 
The proposal will be evaluated by the Carroll County Regional Solid Waste Management District Board 
within 5 business days of the opening date, and all bidders will be notified of the results of said 
evaluation.  
 
Carroll County Regional Solid Waste Management District reserves the right to reject all proposals. 
 
Any questions regarding this request for proposals should be directed to George Boatright at 
gboatright1@yahoo.com or cell: 479-981-9184.  
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